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  King Lear Jeffrey Kahan,2008-04-18 Is King Lear
an autonomous text, or a rewrite of the earlier
and anonymous play King Leir? Should we refer to
Shakespeare’s original quarto when discussing the
play, the revised folio text, or the popular
composite version, stitched together by Alexander
Pope in 1725? What of its stage variations? When
turning from page to stage, the critical view on
King Lear is skewed by the fact that for almost
half of the four hundred years the play has been
performed, audiences preferred Naham Tate's
optimistic adaptation, in which Lear and Cordelia
live happily ever after. When discussing King
Lear, the question of what comprises ‘the play’ is
both complex and fragmentary. These issues of
identity and authenticity across time and across
mediums are outlined, debated, and considered
critically by the contributors to this volume.
Using a variety of approaches, from
postcolonialism and New Historicism to
psychoanalysis and gender studies, the leading
international contributors to King Lear: New
Critical Essays offer major new interpretations on
the conception and writing, editing, and cultural
productions of King Lear. This book is an up-to-
date and comprehensive anthology of textual
scholarship, performance research, and critical
writing on one of Shakespeare's most important and
perplexing tragedies. Contributors Include: R.A.
Foakes, Richard Knowles, Tom Clayton, Cynthia
Clegg, Edward L. Rocklin, Christy Desmet, Paul
Cantor, Robert V. Young, Stanley Stewart and Jean
R. Brink
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  Oedipus the King Sophocles,2015-08-09 This work
has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important, and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work was
reproduced from the original artifact, and remains
as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright
references, library stamps (as most of these works
have been housed in our most important libraries
around the world), and other notations in the
work. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other
nations. Within the United States, you may freely
copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. As a reproduction of a
historical artifact, this work may contain missing
or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks,
etc. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this
work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the
public. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
  Pots & Plays Oliver Taplin,2007-10-15 This
interdisciplinary study opens up a fascinating
interaction between art and theater. It shows how
the mythological vase-paintings of fourth-century
B.C. Greeks, especially those settled in southern
Italy, are more meaningful for those who had seen
the myths enacted in the popular new medium of
tragedy. Of some 300 relevant vases, 109 are
reproduced and accompanied by a picture-by-picture
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discussion. This book supplies a rich and
unprecedented resource from a neglected treasury
of painting.
  Dionysius Longinus On the Sublime
Longinus,William Smith,1819
  The Three Theban Plays Sophocles,2015-09-24 The
Three Theban Plays - Oedipus the King - Oedipus at
Colonus - Antigone - Sophocles - The most famous
tragedies of Sophocles feature Oedipus and also
Antigone: they are generally known as the Theban
plays, although each play was actually a part of a
different tetralogy, the other members of which
are now lost. Sophocles influenced the development
of the drama, most importantly by adding a third
actor, thereby reducing the importance of the
chorus in the presentation of the plot. He also
developed his characters to a greater extent than
earlier playwrights such as Aeschylus. To Laius,
King of Thebes, an oracle foretold that the child
born to him by his queen Jocasta would slay his
father and wed his mother. So when in time a son
was born the infant's feet were riveted together
and he was left to die on Mount Cithaeron. But a
shepherd found the babe and tended him, and
delivered him to another shepherd who took him to
his master, the King of Corinth. Polybus being
childless adopted the boy, who grew up believing
that he was indeed the King's son. Afterwards
doubting his parentage he inquired of the Delphic
god and heard himself the word declared before to
Laius. Wherefore he fled from what he deemed his
father's house and in his flight he encountered
and unwillingly slew his father Laius. Arriving at
Thebes he answered the riddle of the Sphinx and
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the grateful Thebans made their deliverer king. So
he reigned in the room of Laius, and espoused the
widowed queen. Children were born to them and
Thebes prospered under his rule, but again a
grievous plague fell upon the city. Again the
oracle was consulted and it bade them purge
themselves of blood-guiltiness. Oedipus denounces
the crime of which he is unaware, and undertakes
to track out the criminal. Step by step it is
brought home to him that he is the man. The
closing scene reveals Jocasta slain by her own
hand and Oedipus blinded by his own act and
praying for death or exile.
  Excavations at Nemea III Darice Elizabeth
Birge,Robert C. Knapp,John D. Mac Isaac,1992
Annotation The authors describe Nemea, one of the
five Greek sites of ancient athletic games, and
examine in great detail the coins discovered
there, from the classical period to the Early
Christian period and after.
  Iphigenia at Aulis Euripides,2017 First English
edition with commentary on one of Euripides'
finest texts for 125 years, comprising two volumes
sold together as a set (Volume 1: Introduction,
Text and Translation; Volume 2: Commentary and
Indexes).
  Numismata Hellenica: a Catalogue of Greek Coins
William Martin Leake,1854
  Learning PHP, MySQL, JavaScript, and CSS Robin
Nixon,2012-08-27 Learn how to build interactive,
data-driven websites—even if you don’t have any
previous programming experience. If you know how
to build static sites with HTML, this popular
guide will help you tackle dynamic web
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programming. You’ll get a thorough grounding in
today’s core open source technologies: PHP, MySQL,
JavaScript, and CSS. Explore each technology
separately, learn how to combine them, and pick up
valuable web programming concepts along the way,
including objects, XHTML, cookies, and session
management. This book provides review questions in
each chapter to help you apply what you’ve
learned. Learn PHP essentials and the basics of
object-oriented programming Master MySQL, from
database structure to complex queries Create web
pages with PHP and MySQL by integrating forms and
other HTML features Learn JavaScript fundamentals,
from functions and event handling to accessing the
Document Object Model Pick up CSS basics for
formatting and styling your web pages Turn your
website into a highly dynamic environment with
Ajax calls Upload and manipulate files and images,
validate user input, and secure your applications
Explore a working example that brings all of the
ingredients together
  Virgil, Aeneid 8 Lee M. Fratantuono,R. Alden
Smith,2018-05-07 Virgil, Aeneid 8 provides the
first full-scale commentary on one of the most
important and popular books of the great epic of
imperial Rome. The commentary is accompanied by a
new critical text and a prose translation.
  The History of Drogheda John D'Alton,1844
  Literary and Epigraphical Testimonia Richard
Ernest Wycherley,2011-10-01 (American School of
Classical Studies 1973)
  --and the Truth Shall Set You Free David
Icke,1996 David Icke exposes what he says is the
real story behind global events which shape the
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future of human existence.
  Frequent Pattern Mining Charu C. Aggarwal,Jiawei
Han,2014-08-29 This comprehensive reference
consists of 18 chapters from prominent researchers
in the field. Each chapter is self-contained, and
synthesizes one aspect of frequent pattern mining.
An emphasis is placed on simplifying the content,
so that students and practitioners can benefit
from the book. Each chapter contains a survey
describing key research on the topic, a case study
and future directions. Key topics include: Pattern
Growth Methods, Frequent Pattern Mining in Data
Streams, Mining Graph Patterns, Big Data Frequent
Pattern Mining, Algorithms for Data Clustering and
more. Advanced-level students in computer science,
researchers and practitioners from industry will
find this book an invaluable reference.
  The Man of Genius Cesare Lombroso,1896
  On a law of Indo-European word order Jacob
Wackernagel, Jacob Wackernagel’s 1892 essay on
second-position enclitics in the Indo-European
languages has long been hailed as groundbreaking
in both historical and theoretical linguistics.
Until now, however, it has only been available in
the original German. This book provides a full
translation into English, including glossed and
translated examples from several early Indo-
European languages and varieties and full
bibliographical details of the references drawn
upon, as well as a new edition of the German
original. It should be of interest to researchers
in historical and Indo-European linguistics and in
general linguistics working on the interfaces
between morphology, prosody and syntax.
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  Plays of Sophocles: Oedipus the King; Oedipus at
Colonus; Antigone Sophocles,2022-05-28 Plays of
Sophocles is a set of three plays by Sophocles, an
ancient Greek tragedian whose plays have survived
until modern times. Included are Oedipus the King,
Oedipus at Colonus and Antigone.
  The Museum of Augustus Peter Heslin,2015-05-01
In the Odes, Horace writes of his own work, “I
have built a monument more enduring than
bronze,”—a striking metaphor that hints at how the
poetry and built environment of ancient Rome are
inextricably linked. This fascinating work of
original scholarship makes the precise and
detailed argument that painted illustrations of
the Trojan War, both public and private, were a
collective visual resource for selected works of
Virgil, Horace, and Propertius. Carefully
researched and skillfully reasoned, the author’s
claims are bold and innovative, offering a strong
interpretation of the relationship between Roman
visual culture and literature that will deepen
modern readings of Augustan poets. The Museum of
Augustus first provides a comprehensive
reconstruction of paintings from the remaining
fragments of the cycle of Trojan frescoes that
once decorated the Temple of Apollo in Pompeii. It
then finds the echoes of these paintings in the
Augustan-dated Portico of Philippus, now
destroyed, which was itself a renovation of Rome’s
de facto temple of the Muses—in other words, a
museum, both in displaying art and offering a
meeting place for poets. It next examines the
responses of the Augustan poets to the decorative
program of this monument that was intimately
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connected with their own literary aspirations. The
book concludes by looking at the way Horace in the
Odes and Virgil in the Georgics both
conceptualized their poetic projects as temples to
rival the museum of Augustus.
  Six Years' Residence in the Australian Provinces
Esq. William Mann,1839
  The Deipnosophists Or Banquet of the Learned of
Athenaeus Athenaeus,Charles Duke Yonge,1854 This
monumental work of ancient Greek literature,
compiled in the 3rd century AD, is an encyclopedic
compendium of knowledge, entertainment, and
gossip. In this edition, translated and annotated
by Charles Duke Yonge, readers will find
fascinating insights into everything from ancient
cookery to music theory. An essential resource for
classicists and historians. This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally
important, and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. We
appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part
of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
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